To,

Nodal Officer (CCF)

UP Forest Department

Rana Pratap Marg, Lucknow

Subject: Proposed Protected Forest Land area revised.

Respected Sir,

It is to bring to your kind notice that we submitted online Pr
FP/UP/Rail/40280/2019 Regarding forest clearance of Proposed Protected Fm

for Doubling of Railway Track from Roza to Sitapur ( KM No.- 0,00 — 80.30)
Shahjahanpur, Hardoi, Lakhimpur Kheri & Sitapur, Northern Railway line
division. After acceptance of proposal hard copies to concern DFO; DFO
objection that area on front of Railway Yards will be Protected Forest, .
objection, we have revised the proposed protected forest area in p i;

Kindly receive hard copies of above proposal.



